From: Rik Gunderson M>
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk™ <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>

Date: 15/12/2014 16:34
Subject: Wootton: Proposed Changes
Dear Sir,

My wife, daughter and | would all like to register our strong opposition to any development on the Wootton Green Belt area. Having recently had
our surgery close down and with pressure on schooling and transport in the area this seems to make little sense. This is apart from the fact that it
would destroy open spaces and views between Wootton and Boars Hill which would be at the eternally lasting detriment of the village.

There are far more sensible places to build on - the District Council should be focussing on brown field and staying away from village green belt
that help to provide the distinctness and separation that our rural villages need.

I am not against new housing but | am against new housing on green belt - especially when I think there are alternatives and areas that already
provide the required infrastructure to cope with the additional pressure that new houses invariably brings and is often not thought through.

Please do not pass any plans to build on green belt in Wootton. Feel free to email me with any questions that you may have.

Rik, Sarah and Freya Gunderson





